Acknowledgements

First and foremost, the Editorial Board would like to thank all of our contributors, in particular Professor Samuel Weber for providing us with this issue's outstanding contribution. For their invaluable administrative support, we would like to thank Carin Scott and April Caldwell of the Department of Romance Languages & Literatures along with the Graduate Committee. Special thanks go to Sarah Dowd for designing the cover image for this issue and to Brian Whitener for organizing the keynote speaker for this issue's presentation, Dr. Alberto Toscano. For keeping us going through our meetings, we would like to thank Francisco Boleaga. And for their work in the foundation of Tiresias in order to foster intellectual exchange, we would like to thank Marcelino Viera, Federico Pous, Christian Kroll, Ofelia Ros, and Maxime Foerster. Additional thanks go to our advisors Professor Javier Sanjinés and Professor Gustavo Verdesio.